


Advisory Board Meetings 
Everybody needs to have an Advisory Board Meeting. The Dean has given everyone a budget of $500 for 
food and refreshments. If possible, have meetings more than once. More people need to be involved 
such as graduates, field supervisor, district, principals, and so on. People suggested to use Zoom to have 
more participation in meetings. Peg’s group has already used Zoom for some of her District meetings.  
 
Department of Education 
Programs will have to be ranked. Ranking might be determined with points for the following items: 
Student Learning Outcomes, survey of candidates, and employment outcome.  Speculations were said 
about how DOE will define the system.  What will the state do? What will the university do? 
 
 
Next ACT Meeting: 


